and a

KAHLOTUS PUBLIC SCHOOLS

WILLARD HARNDEN, SUPERINTENDENT

KAHLOTUS, WASHINGTON

November 3, 1937

Mr. Forest C. Allen Kansas University Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I understand that you have published a new book on basketball. If so, I should like to have that new book.

If you are able to sell me the book direct or give me the name of your publishing company please do so. Send the book either C. O. D. or on open account as you prefer.

It has been a long time since I have seen you and I am a long ways off, but I am sure you will remember me. I watch your basketball standing and games in the paper every winter and though I am a long ways off I am much interested in how you are getting along. Please accept my compliments on the good teams you have had since I last visited you.

Sincerely

W. Harnden

WH: DIC